
COUNCIL MEETINGS

An additional Council meeting will be 
held on Wednesday 15 January 2025 
at 2.00pm. The meeting will be held 
virtually. Two items will be considered in 
this meeting in a closed session.

Details will be available on Council’s 
website: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
CouncilMeetings

To watch the ‘open’ part of the meeting 
live or when it suits you, visit:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

South Gippsland Shire Council News

COUNCIL MEETING DATES

Dates for the 2025 Council Meetings 
have now been scheduled. To view 
these dates, please visit: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
meeting_dates

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have 
the perfect position for you! Check out 
our current vacant positions here:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions

REQUEST FOR TENDERS

Council is seeking submissions from 
qualified companies/applicants for the 
following: 

RFT/423 – Korumburra Commercial Street 
- Hub Pedestrian Link

Tenders close 2.00pm AEDT on Tuesday 21 
January 2024.

Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders 

CONTACT US

9 Smith Street, Leongatha  
15 Little Commercial Street, Korumburra 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Community Grants

Check out our new 2025 Immunisation Program. 
With monthly appointments at a variety of locations 
across our Shire, getting immunised has never been 
easier. 

Protect yourself and your community against 
vaccine preventable diseases today. 

To fi nd a time and place that suits you and to book 
you appointment, please visit: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/immunisation
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South Gippsland Shire Council’s Round 
Two of Community Grants is now 
open! 

Funding of up to $10,000 is available 
to local community groups and 
organisations looking to purchase 
new equipment, fund projects, develop 
reports and plans, or organise festivals 
and events. 

You may be thinking “what can my 
group do with a community grant?” We 
are here to tell you that the options are 
endless! 

Previous recipients were awarded 
grants to  repair common spaces, run 
events such as Pedal and Plant and 
Biketoberfest, while others have used 
the funding to purchase equipment 

like mowers and soccer nets and 
even provide accredited training to 
volunteers.  

Community grants benefit the whole 
community, not just those who are 
directly involved in the project. By 
supporting initiatives that address 
local needs and issues, grants can 
help enhance liveability in South 
Gippsland.

So what are you waiting for? The time 
to apply for a Community Grant is now!

Applications close Monday 31 March 
2025. 

For more information and to start your 
application, please visit:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/grants


